
 

 

  
 

 
To: Members of General Committee  
 
From: Diane Therrien, Mayor 
 
Meeting Date: January 18, 2021  
 
Subject:  Report COU21-001 
 Council Appointments to the Airport Strategic Initiatives 

Committee  
 

 

Purpose 

A report to recommend Council appointments to the Airport Strategic Initiatives 
Committee. 
 
 

Recommendations  

That Council approve the recommendations outlined in Report COU21-001 dated 
January 18, 2021, of the Mayor as follows: 
 
a) That Mayor Diane Therrien be appointed to serve as a member of the Airport 

Strategic Initiatives Committee, until November, 2022.  
 

b) That Councillor Stephen Wright be appointed to serve as a member of the Airport 
Strategic Initiatives Committee, until November 30, 2021.  

 

c) That Councillor Don Vassiliadis be appointed to serve as a member of the Airport 
Strategic Initiatives Committee, until November 30, 2021.  

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no direct budget or financial implications as a result of the recommendations.  
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Background 
 
The City of Peterborough purchased the Peterborough Airport in 1967. Following an 
expansion and licensing by Transport Canada, the airport opened for scheduled 
services in 1969. Since then, we have invested in growth and improvements at the 
airport, which has evolved into a major aviation-related employment centre for the 
region. 
 
As outlined in the Terms of Reference for the Airport Strategic Initiatives Committee it is 
required that three City of Peterborough Councillors sit on the Airport Strategic 
Initiatives Committee for a term of 1 year.  
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Diane Therrien 
Mayor 

Contact Name: 
Ashley Webster 
Assistant to the Mayor 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Extension 1870 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-742-4138 
E-mail: awebster@peterborough.ca 
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